
Travelling by train 
this May Day bank 
holiday weekend?

Service changes: 4 to 5 May

We’re making improvements to the railway over the 
May Day bank holiday. Train journeys will be affected, 
and buses are replacing trains between Reading and 
Basingstoke and Woking, Winchester and Andover.

Check before
you travel
nationalrail.co.uk/spring

 Plan ahead and


